
The Alabama Department of Archives and History awarded to Florence City Schools its only 
Local Government Records Commission award for 2013. The department gave only two awards 
for 2013, one to a state government agency and one to a local agency. Curriculum Director Billy 
Warren receives the local award on behalf of Florence City Schools.








